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Please be advised that the Long Beach Utilities Department will be increasing 
their Sewer Capacity Fee effective October 1, 2024, as follows:  

 

 From $137.53 

 

 To  $139.32 

 

Sewer Capacity Fees are required on new residential, nonresidential, or change of 
use (when additional sewer capacity is required) developments for the purpose of 
construction, reconstruction, maintenance and operation of the Sewer System. 

 

For additional information, please contact: 

 
Long Beach Utilities Department 
Engineering Development Services – Water and Sewer 
Water-ServiceCounter@lbwater.org 
562-570-2419 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
To request this information in an alternative format or to request a reasonable accommodation, please contact the 

Community Development Department at longbeach.gov/lbcd and 562.570.3807. A minimum of three business days is 
requested to ensure availability; attempts will be made to accommodate requests with shorter notice. 
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